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Boca Raton Police are investigating fatal accident along Spanish River Boulevard 

   
Boca Raton, FL - On Friday, February 11, 2022, just before 12:30 p.m., the Boca Raton Police 
responded to an accident involving a vehicle and a bicyclist along the 500 block of NW Spanish 
River Boulevard.   
 
A 2013 Dodge Ram was traveling westbound on Spanish River Boulevard when it struck a bicyclist 
who was also traveling westbound. The bicyclist sustained head trauma and was pronounced 
deceased on scene.  
 
If you have any information about this ongoing investigation, please contact Traffic Homicide 
Investigator Jeffery Van Camp at (561) 620-6098. The victim’s identity is being withheld under 
Marsy’s Law.  
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